
WAC 16-142-130  Can products be sold after the pull date?  Yes, 
products can be sold after the pull date has expired if they are still 
wholesome, not a danger to health and clearly labeled indicating that 
the pull date has expired. They must be separated from products that 
are still within pull date.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 69.04.915. WSR 99-13-048, § 16-142-130, 
filed 6/9/99, effective 7/10/99.]
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